Reg Van R =

From: Chris.Ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Wednesday, 20 July 2016 2:32 PM

To: Reg Van Rjj

Cc: rebecca.sommer@planning.nsw.gov.au

Subject: FW: Cobaki Estate - Project Approval 08_0200 Mod 2
Attachments: L_14-07-2016_DoP_C.Ritchie.pdf

Reg,

We have had a chance to review the information that you have provided in your letter dated 14 June 2016. In
relation to Condition 39A, we request provision of one clear, detailed plan showing the existing approved fencing
and the proposed alterations to the fencing plan for our consideration. This will allow the Department to
understand the changes you are seeking given that the fencing, from my advice, is already installed.

Regarding 39B — the Raptors Nest, | understand that this is no longer at the site, and as such, conditions relating to
the protection of the nest are unlikely to be necessary.

Regards,
Chris

Chris Ritchie
Director
Industry Assessments

Department of Planning & Environment
| GPO Box 39 | SYDNEY NSW 2001| T 02 9228 6413 F 02 9228 6540
chris.ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au

From: Kerri Brook [mailto:kbrook@ledaholdings.com.au)
Sent: Thursday, 14 July 2016 8:59 AM

To: Chris Ritchie <Chris.Ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Reg Van Rij <rvanrij@ledaholdings.com.au>

Subject: Cobaki Estate - Project Approval 08_0200 Mod 2

Good morning Mr Ritchie,

Please find attached letter for your attention, on behalf of Reg van Rij, regarding the above.

Kind regards,
Kerri

On behalf of Reg van Rij

Kerri Brook
Leda Gold Coast



